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Room 282 SUB, tomght

Come to Gu#eway s Open House tomght (Thursday) at 7:30 and fmd out why we
work here - for a pittance or no pay at all. Maybe you'llend up liking journalism as much
as we staffers do. Oh yes, there will be coffee and donuts as well as food for thought

THE UNIVERSITY OF ALBERTA

UNIVERSITY

ORIENTATION
DAYS

FEBRUARY 25 & 26, 1982

Friday, January 27, 1982.

On Thursday, February 25 and Friday,
February 26, the university will host
12,000 to 15.000 prospective students,
counsellors, and parents at the annual
University Orientation Days. Included in
this event are presentations, displays,
and special events sponsored by the
university’s facilities, departments, stu-
dent service agencies, and student clubs.

in order to make University Orientation
Days a success, we need students to help
with the organization and set-up of the
event. And, we need students to help
make our guests’ visit a pleasant and
productive one by working ininformation
booths. acting as hosts or hostesses at

workshops and luncheons, and to
provide support services to faculty and
department participants.

While University Orientation Days take
place during Reading Week, we hope
many students will want to assist us. Last
year, more than eighty students worked
in a variety of positions. And, this year,
student assistants will earn $5.21 an hour.
(NOTE: A limit of 50 students will be
accepted this year to work at Orientation
Days.)

If you would like to help, please register
your name at the reception desk of the
new Student Access Centre, on the first
floor of the Administration Building, by

Since only a
limited number of students will be
accepted this year, we advise you to
register as soon as possible.

If accepted, you will be required to attend
a three-hour training session. Sessions
will be offered either Sunday, February 7,
at 7:00 p.m. or Wednesday, February 10,
at 7:.00 p.m. Please indicate your
preference when registering.

On a personal note, | hope many of you
will register, as the students involved at
last year’s event found it most enjoyable.

If you have any questions, please call Bev
Glover at 432-5088.

/Thursday, January 21, 1982




